NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the City of Palm
Valley of a public hearing to be held on
September 13, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at City
Hall, 1313 N. Stuart Place Road, Palm
Valley, Texas, to hear comments for or
against the adoption of the 2023-24 fiscal
year budget for the City of Palm Valley.




